
2019 Legislative Update  
Board of Physical Therapy Examiners 

 
The following bill was enacted by the General Assembly during the 2019 legislative session and 
may impact the Board of Physical Therapy Examiners and/or the Board of Physical Therapy 
Examiner licensees:  
 
 
Physical Therapy Exam, H.3703/Act 64 
 
The Act allows an applicant for licensure to take the physical therapy exam up to six times. If the 
applicant fails the exam the fifth time, he or she must take courses required by the board and 
furnish evidence of completing those courses before taking the exam the sixth time.  
 

Effective date: May 16, 2019 
 
 
Disclaimer: This legislative update is not intended as legal advice. LLR is providing this 
legislative update to notify licensees of recently enacted legislation that may impact his or her 
practice area or license.  This legislative update provides only a high level overview of enacted 
legislation and licensees are urged to review the entire enacted legislation, which is available 
in the hyperlinks above.  
 

https://www.scstatehouse.gov/sess123_2019-2020/bills/3703.htm

